
Errol H. Tout 
Architect Musician Legend! 
W.A.  
 
 
 
Date 13 December 1999 
 
 
 
 
Productivity Commission 
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LB2, Collins Street East  
Melbourne VIC 8003 
 
 
 
 
RE Deregulation of the Profession 
 
 
 
I am writing to you regarding a letter I have received from the Architects Board of WA telling 
me that the Architects Board has met with the representatives of the Productivity Commission 
to discuss deregulation of the profession. 
 
I am a registered Architect and I teach at Curtin University in the department of Architecture. 
This letter is a personal letter from me and not from the University. 
 
I strongly support the view of the Architects Board of Western Australia that it is paramount 
that registration of Architects is retained and the most appropriate model is a Uniform Act 
across Australia administered by local State or Territory boards. 
 
This would provide the best service and protection to both clients and the community at whole 
that they are dealing with professionals that work att an accredited standard 
 
 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
(signature) 
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